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Recommendations 

Did you know that, for 
every client you introduce 
to East Devon Law, you 
will receive a 10% loyalty 
discount? This can be 
used by you or any 
member of your 
immediate family. There is 
no limit to the number of 
discounts you can receive  
and no time limit on when 
you  receive the benefit. 

Working in a pandemic 
On 1st January 2020 who could have predicted 
a worldwide pandemic? It has certainly been an 
unusual year. At East Devon Law we have 
adapted to the new situation and are delighted 
to be helping more clients than ever. We are now 
able to see people in our COVID-secure head 
office at Cadhay as well as providing a drive-
through service. We also offer Zoom meetings 
and, where restrictions allow, we will make home 
visits if that is more convenient for you. We look 
forward to continuing to provide our highly rated 
legal serviced despite coronavirus. 

We are approved! 
East Devon Law’s award-winning team  has 
achieved approval as an entity,  regulated by the 
Chartered Institute of Legal Executives (CILEx). This 
means that we can provide our clients not only with 
the assurance that regulation provides, but also 
with a full Probate Service. We are one of only six 
law firms in the country authorised by CILEx to 
provide legal work in the area of Probate.
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New Oxfordshire Office
We opened a new Oxfordshire office in 
July 2020 and legal consultant, Anna 
Garland, is growing our business there. 
She is a graduate of the Chartered 
Institute of Legal executives (GCILEx) 
specialising in Wills, Lasting Powers of 
Attorney, Court of Protection matters and  
Probate practice. Passionate about good 
client care and clear communication, 
Anna brings a wealth of experience to 
her role. Feedback from her first clients 
has been fantastic and we are delighted 
to have her on board. If you know 
anyone who may like to use our services 
in Oxfordshire please use our 10% loyalty 
discount to introduce them to Anna at 
anna.garland@eastdevonlaw.co.uk or on 
01865 595537.

Ian Hunt appointed to 
the Board of CILEx
Ian Hunt has been a champion and 
supporter of Chartered Legal 
Executives for a long time - it’s quite 
literally in his blood! His grandfather 
was a founding member of the then 
Institute of Legal Executives and his 
father is the Senior Partner at East 
Devon Law. Now we are happy to 
announce that Ian has been 
appointed to the CILEx Board. Ian says 
“I’m delighted to help support and 
develop the Institute because it brings 
a high level of professionalism to our 
work which benefits both us and, 
crucially, our clients.”

Racing ambitions!
Bluebell, our original minivan doesn’t just 
make deliveries around the country lanes of 
Devon - on her days off she becomes a 
racing demon! In July she made a record-
breaking run at Shelsley Walsh Hill Climb 
becoming the first commercial vehicle in 
modern motor sports history to run in a live 
event. We were thrilled when her exploits 
were featured in Octane Magazine this 
Autumn.
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